
Monday, April 8, 2024 

Announcements 

Reminder for Seniors:  The Home Lunch Contract states:  
“Students may not bring food for other students.”  Do not 
return to campus with food for others.  If you do, your 
Lunch Pass may be revoked. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Juniors:  Do you want to have a Home Lunch 
Pass during your Senior year?  If so, remember that your 
attendance this semester will determine if that is possible.  
In order to be eligible to get your Home Lunch Pass, you 
can not have more than a combined total of 10 unexcused 
tardies and absences. 

For Dons, By Dons is now offering after school peer 
tutoring on Mondays in Room 26 and on Wednesdays in 
Room 504.  We have tutors for all subjects, so stop by if 
you need help! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hello Dons!  Welcome Back!  NAMI will be having a 
meeting this Wednesday in the Gym during Lunch!  Come 
join us!! 
 
 
 
 

Varsity Softball vs St. Lucy’s 
  @ St. Lucy’s - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scholarships 

Sports 

Attention Seniors:  The following scholarships are now 
available: 
 
The Alexander Luna Fine Arts Scholarship is due on April 
26th.  The eligibility requirements for this scholarship are: 
 *Planning to pursue a degree in Visual or  
   Performing Arts 
 *Plan to attend a 2 or 4 year college in the fall 
 *Cumulative GPA of 2.5+ 
For more information, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office. 
 
The Sierra Vista Positive Growth Scholarship is due on 
April 26th.  The eligibility requirements for this scholarship 
are: 
 *Plan to attend a 2 or 4 year college in the fall 
 *Cumulative GPA of 3.0+ 
For more information, see Ms. Svider in the Counseling 
Office. 
 

Clubs & Activities 
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